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SUMMER OPPORTUNITY FOR HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 
 
Application Deadline: February 15, 2005 
 
The Hutton Junior Fisheries Biology Program, sponsored by the American Fisheries Society designed 
to stimulate interest in careers in fisheries science and management among groups underrepresented 
in the fisheries professions, including minorities and women. Students (Grades 10-12) spend 8 weeks 
in the summer working alongside their mentor who is a fisheries professional in their local community. 
Participants receive a $3,000 scholarship paid out in 6 installments over the summer months. 
Applications can be downloaded from the website.  
http://www.fisheries.org/html/hutton.shtml 
 
2005 WILDLIFE DIVERSITY CONFERENCE ~ OHIO 
March 9, 2005 ~ Columbus, Ohio 
Ohio Department of Natural Resources Division of Wildlife conference "Big, Bold, and Beautiful Wildlife" 
will feature presentations involving wildlife issues and species and will begin with a salute to the 
recovery of the American bald eagle in Ohio. 
http://www.ohiodnr.com/wildlife/workshops/wildlifediversity.htm 
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The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 


